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Gallup Polling

Schedule Update - Green, Yellow, Red
Rocky River High School is anticipating a return to our hybrid model (yellow schedule) on 
Monday, January 4, 2021. Additionally, we are anticipating a return to full in-person learning 
(green schedule) on Monday, January 26, 2021.  As always, this is subject to change. For more 
information, please visit this website.

Activities/Athletics Update
Rocky River High School is planning on continuing the winter sports/activities season and will 
be moving forward with games and competitions. Some schools in the GLC are electing to 
shut down sports from December 14, 2020 - January 10, 2021. This may cause some cancella-
tions or it may require us to find non-conference opponents. Thanks for understanding.

Registering for 2021-2022 Classes
Course registration for the 2021-2022 school year will begin in February and will take place 
online.  Information materials will be sent to parents and students in late January.

Midterms/Finals
Just a reminder that there are no midterms or finals this year, with the exception of College 
Credit Plus classes (CCP).  Many teachers will utilize question sets or short answer response 
questions, originally designed for midterms, as portions of their unit assessments. The reason 
for this decision is that it allowed RRHS to utilize 6 additional days of instruction that were 
originally set aside for midterm and final exam schedules. Semester grades will be the result 
of combined grades from each quarter. If you have specific questions regarding this, please 
contact your child’s counselor.

School Pictures
Student picture days will take place on February 18th and 19th. More information will be 
shared closer to the date.

Yearbook Orders
Orders for the 2020-2021 yearbook are now being accepted. Please click here to order your 
copy of this year’s yearbook.
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